
FFA Officer meeting 3-5-24

Officers Present- Lauren, Emilie, Dylan, Kaden, Josi

Officers Absent- Kyle, Bella

Topics~

Drive your tractor to school day has been decided for May 10th.

Children's Barnyard is going to be May 8th, we will have to call the coop and ask to borrow
panels, seeing if we can get someone to drop off tractors for tractor safety. We will also have a
garden in a glove and allow students to plant seeds.
All animals at the barnyard will need to have proof of vaccinations in order to attend the
barnyard.

Plaques have been made by Kaden and Dylan for drive your tractor to school day

Josi, Emilie, and Mrs. Tax prior to the day will meet outside at 5 to set up cones/ropes so nobody
can park where the tractors park. (Needs to be approved by admin)

Lauren will be printing and hanging up posters for drive your tractor to school day.

Josi will be working on the sign up sheet and posting it in google classroom.


